
 

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated items 

for the Prestatyn and Meliden Food Bank last 

month.  This cause really helps people in our 

community that are struggling to provide meals for 

their families. 
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In order to support the Royal British 

Legion Poppy Appeal 2020, we are 

still selling poppy merchandise in school for 

Key Stage 2 and Foundation pupils.  Items 

are priced between £1.50 and 50p. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

Thank you to everyone 
who completed our 
annual Parental Survey 
last month.  We hoped 
you liked the new 
electronic format.  The 
results of the survey and 
how the school has 
responded to them, will 
be produced at a later 
date. 

Once again, we are supporting the  
T4U Shoebox Appeal.  If you are able 
to fill an empty shoebox, covered in 
Christmas wrapping paper, we would 
be very grateful.  The boxes will be 
sent to vulnerable children and 
families in Eastern Europe.  Please click 
on the link for details on how to 
support this year’s appeal and ideas 
on what to include in your box.  
https://teams4u.com/ Please bring 
your box to school Reception, by 
Monday 16th November. Thank you. 

A special Halloween school lunch 

was organised by our cook and 

catering staff ~ scary!!!! 

On Friday 6th November we will be celebrating Bonfire 
Night by asking children to come to school wearing bright 
coloured clothing.  Please do not feel that you need to 
buy anything new for this day, just use what you have at 
home.  Please could we ask for a donation of up to £2 
per pupil via ParentPay. We will use monies raised to 
help purchase new Chromebooks and iPads which we so 
desperately need in school. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
 

HAND SANITISER 
 

Please can we ask parents not to send 
children in to school with hand 
sanitiser.  It can be dangerous if 
ingested, due to the alcohol content.  
We have ample hand sanitising 
arrangements in school. Children are 
supervised when washing their hands. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

https://teams4u.com/
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If you are in receipt of 
certain benefits and 
you think you may be 
entitled to Free School 
Meals, please call in at 
the School Office for 
an application form or 
download from the 
Denbighshire County 
Council website below 
https://www.denbighs
hire.gov.uk/en/residen
t/education/grants-
and-funding/free-
school-meals.aspx              
It could mean a saving 

of over £400 a year! 

 
 
 
 
 

- 3 – 
 
 

 

Please can we remind you 

to keep us informed if 

your telephone number, 

email address or home 

address changes.  It is 

very important, that we 

have at least two  

numbers in case we     

need to contact you. 

Thank you. 

Welcome to our 
new Criw Cymraeg.  
All the classes     
from Year 1 to 6 
have selected a 
representative to 
be part of the team.  
They will be helping 
us to go for the 
Silver Award, which 
we hope to achieve 
by the end of the 
year. 

https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/education/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/education/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/education/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/education/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals.aspx
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/education/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals.aspx


 

                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ BODNANT COMMUNITY SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2020 ∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ 
 

 
 

- 4 – 
 
 

 

School Admissions ~ September 2021 
 

You can now apply to Denbighshire County Council for a school place for your child for 
academic year September 2021.  Please click on the link for DCC  School Admissions.   

https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/education-and-schools/school-admissions/school-
admissions.aspx  

 

School 
Year 
Group 

Child Born Between 
Forms available from Closing Date for 

Applications 
Notified of 
Outcome By 

Secondary 
School 

Year 7 
1st September 2009 
and 31st August 2010 

7th September 2020 6th November 2020 1st March 2021 

Primary 
School 

Reception 
1st September 2016 
and 31st August 2017 

28th September 2020 20th November 2020 16th April 2021 

Primary 
School 

Nursery 
1st September 2017 
and 31st August 2018 

29th September 2020 19th February 2021 7th May 2021 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Having a place in a Nursery Class at a particular School does not guarantee your child’s place 
in Reception at that School and you will need to make a new application for a Reception class. 

 

https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/education-and-schools/school-admissions/school-admissions.aspx
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/education-and-schools/school-admissions/school-admissions.aspx

